
Dear Alumni and 
Friends of the  
Department,

The past year has 
been full of excite-
ment and challenge 
for the University and 

our Department. We continue to be grate-
ful for the support of our alumni and 
friends. Without you, we would not have 
the resources to maintain the high caliber 
teaching, research, and service expected 
of the University of Arizona Accounting 
Department.

The demand for our programs continues 
to be strong. Our Masters Program experi-
enced a 20% growth in enrollment in Fall 
2010 while still maintaining high en-
trance standards. Undergraduate demand 
continues to exceed our capacity to admit 
students to the major. Our faculty con-
tinues to be recognized for their research 
and pursued for service opportunities 
within the college.  

However, the economic times have im-
pacted our state funding as well as our 
students entering the workforce upon 
graduation. Our undergraduate placement 
rates have declined for the second year 
in a row, with 62% of graduates in the 
last 12 months having confirmed plans at 
graduation. Masters of Accounting place-
ment rates are much higher, around 90% 

at graduation, with 100% of students 
finding employment within 3 months 
of graduation. Although our placement 
rates have declined, Accounting graduates 
continue to enjoy the highest placement 
success in Eller College.

To help ensure the success of our students 
following graduation, the Department 
continues to support many professional 
development activities each semester. 
These include an Accounting Career Panel, 
Meet the Firms, Masters of Accounting in-
formation session, case competitions, and 
many networking opportunities via Beta 
Alpha Psi and the Accounting Student 
Association. We are always seeking new 
ideas both inside and outside the class-
room to boost our student experience.

Please contact me or the Department 
if you have any questions or sugges-
tions on how to enhance our reputation 
or increase the success of our students. 
Again, we are so grateful for your ongo-
ing, generous gifts of time, expertise, and 
financial support.

Regards,

 
Dan Dhaliwal
Lou Myers Professor of Accounting
dhaliwal@eller.arizona.edu   
(520) 621-2146
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DID YOU KNOW?

The CPA exam pass 

rates from U of A 

graduates are higher 

than the national pass 

rates. The percentage 

of U of A candidates 

passing all four 

sections of the exam 

was 42.3%, compared 

to the national average 

of 10.2%.



 Daniel Bens was named Associate Dean for Eller 
MBA programs in the fall of 2009. 

 Karen Otto was awarded the 
JUDI Prize in spring 2010 in recog-
nition of her dedication to excel-
lence in teaching the Accounting 
Information Systems course. Karen 
also teaches Accounting Theory 
and Principles of Auditing, both in 
the MAcc program. The JUDI Prize 
was established to commemorate 

Judi Doing’s excellence as an educator and student 
advocate during her career at Eller College.

 Shyam Sunder, Associate Professor, and Jayanthi Sunder, 
Assistant Professor, joined the faculty in fall 2010. They 
both served on the faculty at Northwestern University 
before joining us. Shyam will be teaching the second se-
mester of Intermediate Accounting in the fall and a Ph.D. 
seminar in the spring. Jayanthi will be teaching the second 
semester of Intermediate Accounting in the Spring. 

 Kirsten Cook and Ph. D. student Fabio Gaertner re-
ceived a research grant from PwC this past summer. In 
addition to research, Kirsten also teaches the individual 
taxation course.

Faculty and Staff News

Former Ph.D. Graduate and current 
Adjunct Lecturer Amy Geile and her 
husband Greg celebrated the birth 
of a daughter, Glenlynn Klara, on 
December 10, 2009.

Ph.D. candidate Dane Christensen 
and his wife Tara welcomed the ar-
rival of a son, Zade Forest, on March 
20, 2010.
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BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS

Department update

Undergraduate Program
Approximately 330 students are declared Accounting majors this fall compared to 318 in the Fall of 2009. 
30 students graduated in December 2009; 97 students graduated in May 2010; and 14 in August 2010. 49 students 
are expected to graduate this December.

Master of Accounting Program
We have experienced a 20% increase in our Master’s Program enrollment to a total of 70 students. Last year we 
had eight students graduate in December 2009 and 33 students graduate in May 2010. 14 students are expected to 
graduate in December 2010.

Ph.D. Program
There are 15 Ph.D. students enrolled in the program this semester. Four students are expected to complete the 
program in May 2011 and three students graduated in May 2010.

Ph.D. candidate Landon Mauler and 
his wife Melissa celebrated the birth 
of a new son, Cody Christopher, on 
March 25, 2010.

Former Ph.D. student in Accounting 
and current Assistant Professor at 
UNLV Jason Smith and wife Lena 
happily welcomed the arrival of 
daughter, Myra, in June 2010.

Assistant Professor in Accounting 
Mei Cheng and husband Qianqian 

Shao celebrated the birth of their 
first child, son Tyler Shao, on June 
14, 2010.

Ph.D. candidate Ben Hoffman and 
his wife Kara welcomed son, Samuel 
Peter, on July 22, 2010.

Accounting Ph.D. Program Coordina-
tor Clarity White and her husband 
Bill celebrated the birth of their first 
child, son Cyrus Alexander, born on 
August 11, 2010.
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ALUMNI NEWS

Academic jobs:

Three students graduated from the Ph.D. program in 
May 2010 and have accepted academic jobs at various 
locations.

	 •	 John Campbell - University of Georgia.  

	 •	 James Chyz - University of Tennessee.

	 •	 Grace Lee - Lehigh University. 

Lori Escalante (BSBA Dec. ’91) was the recent recipient 
of a Ben’s Bell for her charitable donation of 650 Prince 
Mustangs T-shirts to Prince Elementary School. Her 
donation has allowed the school to give a new T-shirt to 
each of its kindergarten through fifth graders annually 
for the next three years. Escalante Concrete also recently 
built a huge sandbox for the school’s playground.

ACCOUNTING CAREERS AWARENESS PROGRAM

PwC and the Accounting Depart-
ment team up to present a case 
competition opportunity for 
students called xAct. The students 
are allowed two weeks to prepare 
a 12-minute presentation and an 
additional 10 minutes for Q&A re-
garding a business case scenario 
provided by PwC. There were a 
total of 35 student participants, 
7 accounting faculty, and 12 PwC 
professionals included in the Fall 
2009 competition. 

The first place team was awarded 
$1,000 and the chance to com-
pete at Nationals. The 2009 first 
place team consisted of Laura 
Lelicoff, Sarah Mancini, Jennifer 
Abram, Shobana Venkatasubbu, 
and Charlie Booth. The faculty 
advisor was Mei Cheng and the 
PwC Advisor was Ryan Beall 
(Dec. 2006 graduate from the Ac-
counting Department.)

PwC xACT Case Competition 

The winning xACT team 
(left to right): 

Ron Butler (BSBA Dec. ’91) was named Managing Partner 
of Ernst & Young LLP’s Arizona practice in July 2010.

Ammr Kurdi graduated from the MAcc program in      
December 2004. He earned his Ph.D. in Accounting from 
the University of North Texas in August 2010 and ac-
cepted a position as an assistant professor in King Fahd 
University of Petroleum & Minerals in Dhahran, Saudi 
Arabia. Ammr, his wife Sarah, and their son Khalid are also 
expecting the birth of a baby girl in November of this year.

Stephanie Chance (BSBA Dec. ‘06, MAcc Dec. ‘07) 
worked in the Phoenix office of Ernst & Young in the 
summer of 2010 before joining the Peace Corp. While 
volunteering in Niger, Stephanie passed away on October 
8, 2010. Our deepest sympathies are with her family and 
friends.

ACCOUNTING FOCUS NEWSLETTER

Accounting Focus is published by faculty of the University of Arizona, Department 
of Accounting. Our goal is to keep our students up-to date on current events in the 
accounting world, including FASB, IASB and SEC happenings. Major issues discussed 
in the current newsletter are Full Court Press, IASB and FASB Jointly Propose New 
Lease Rules, and FASB Issues Controversial Financial Instruments ED. The newsletter is 
available for download on the Department website at http://accounting.eller.arizona.
edu/news/accountingfocus.asp.

The faculty plans to publish one or two issues each semester. Alumni and friends 
of the Department who wish to receive email notifications of future issues should       
contact Delight Craddock at accounting@eller.arizona.edu.

Ernst & Young (E&Y) and the 
University of Arizona’s Department 
of Accounting sponsored the sixth 
annual Accounting Careers Aware-
ness Program (ACAP). Thirty high 
school seniors from across Arizona 
participated in week long activities 
that allowed each student to expe-
rience the accounting profession 
and Eller College of Management.

The program was created to provide 
high school students from under-
represented groups the opportunity 
to network with professionals and 
to learn about the career possibili-
ties within accounting. 

The 2010 program was facili-
tated by Leslie Eldenburg, Katie 
Maxwell, Alyse Ramirez, Alexis 
Greer, Alex Gaona, Sean Os-
trander, Christina Gage, and 
Jennifer Abram.

In order to attract more students 
who are interested in general busi-
ness, ACAP will change its name to 
Business Careers Awareness Pro-
gram (BCAP) for the 2011 program. 
The program offers classes for 
introductory accounting, finance 
and marketing.



STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS

CALLING ALL ALUMNI

Beta Alpha Psi

Beta Alpha Psi has been heavily involved 
in the community this semester, paint-
ing Ben’s Bells and helping with clean-up 
at the Welcome Home event on the U of 
A mall. On the Department web site is a 
documentary created by Dr. Bill Waller and 
Beta members entitled “Now and Then”.  
In November we look forward to volun-
teering at the Giving Tree in their Project 
F.E.E.D. outreach program and walking in 
the CATwalk.  To end the semester, Beta 
will be helping in the Eller College Phi-
lanthropy event and be painting for Ben’s 
Bells. Karen Otto is the faculty advisor.

ASA

The Accounting Student Association 
(ASA) is an organization comprised of 
about 150 student members, 10 Executive 
Board members, and Phillip Blanchard 
as the faculty advisor. ASA is open to all 
students, both underclassmen and up-
perclassmen, and is focused on providing 
them with resources and opportunities 
within the accounting field. The club offers 
great opportunities with local, national, 
and global firms and holds bi-weekly 
meetings where volunteers and recruit-
ers from a variety of accounting firms will 
speak to and interact with the members. 
The club also participates in philanthropies 
and hosts social events. Just recently ASA 
members volunteered their time at the 
Diamond Children’s Center Silent Auction 
that was held at the JW Marriot at Starr 
Pass. It was a great event and ASA’s help 
was greatly appreciated. ASA focuses on 
preparing their members for the account-
ing profession and enriching their college 
experience.

F O O T N O T E S

Homecoming golf tournament

4

STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS

The Friday before Homecoming, the Accounting Department 
holds an annual golf tournament where accounting profes-
sionals and students are paired together. The golf tournament, 
sponsored by ASA and Beta Alpha Psi, is held at Quail Canyon 
Golf Course and included 40 professionals from 12 firms, 37 
student golfers, and 25 student volunteers. The event provides 
a casual networking event while enjoying the beautiful Tucson 
weather. If you are interested in participating next year, please 
contact Katie Maxwell at maxwellk@email.arizona.edu.

The Department of Accounting has provided its students with 
the tools and professionalism to excel in the business world.  
Due to award winning professors and the high quality courses, 
the Department of Accounting is ranked 18th among public 
schools. The lessons learned and the lasting memories are what 
make the college experience unforgettable.

In order to provide the same opportunities for our future stu-
dents, the Department relies on donations from alumni like you. 
Your donation provides the resources needed to operate a pres-
tigious program. Also, donations to the Department help fund TA 
positions which makes the MAcc program more affordable for 
students. The amount of the contribution is not as important as 
the act of giving, and with the matching gift program offered by 
many employers, you can quickly double your donation.

If you have contributed in the past, we appreciate your generos-
ity and encourage you to continue giving back to the program. 
If you have not yet contributed, it is not too late. Please make a 
donation today to ensure that your name appears in next year’s 
newsletter on the donor list. Be sure to designate your gift to 
the Department of Accounting.

dates to remember

Spring 2011
	 •	 Feb. 4, 2011  Accounting Careers Day panel and lunch
	 •	 Feb. 10, 2011  Meet the Firms
	 •	 Feb. 11, 2011  CPE Seminar
Fall 2011
	 •	Sept. 9, 2011  Accounting Careers Day panel and lunch
	 •	Sept. 15 or 20, 2011 Meet the Firms
	 •	Oct. 5, 2011 MAcc Information Session
	 •	Oct. 28, 2011 CPE Seminar on Ethics



STUDENT NEWS
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Congratulations to Kyle Cunning, Karole Valencia, Alex Gaona, Danielle      
Puente, and Anna-Paula Lopez who participated in the KPMG/ALPFA (Asso-
ciation of Latino Professionals in Finance and Accounting) case competition in 
Orlando, FL. The team placed in the top two in the regional competition which 
qualified them for the national competition. Their team faculty advisor was 
Katie Maxwell and the KPMG advisor was Gary Baker, (December 2004 MAcc 
graduate). 

Undergraduate Outstanding Senior awards were given to Derek Briese in fall 
2009 and Alison Lucht in spring 2010. Derek will graduate from the MAcc 
Program in December 2010 and Alison will graduate from the MAcc Program 
in 2011. Both will work with PwC in Phoenix. 

In recognition of their amazing academic performance, Brian Denio and   
Naithan Reynolds were awarded the Outstanding Academic Achievement 
Award in Fall 2009 and Larissa Duran received the award in Spring 2010. 
Brian is currently an auditor with Keegan, Linscott & Kenon in Tucson. Nai-
than will be graduating from the MAcc Program in December 2010 and will 
be working for Deloitte in Phoenix. Larissa Duran plans to begin law school in 
2011, ultimately practicing Tax Law within the Southwest. 

Kim Avila and Larissa Duran were each awarded a $5,000 Ernst & Young Foun-
dations Scholarship to support their Master of Accounting educational costs.

Greg Lewis earned the 2010 RSM McGladrey-FEI Academic Excellence Award.  

2010 women’s tennis senior Ariane Masschelein, was named the female  win-
ner of the Pac-10 Leadership Award for 2009-10. The honor includes a $3,000 
award for post-graduate studies, which Ariane will use upon completing her 
undergraduate degree in accounting at the UA.

ACCELERATED MBA PROGRAM

Daniel Bens, Associate Professor of Account-
ing, was named Associate Dean for the Eller 
MBA program in the fall of 2009.  Dan joined 
the Eller Accounting faculty in 2005 after 
serving for six years on the faculty at the 
University of Chicago Booth School.  

The Eller MBA recently launched a new option 
for professionals in a convenient format that 
minimizes time out of the work force. This 
program allows students to earn an MBA in 
12 months, cutting down on out-of-pocket 
tuition costs, as well as the opportunity cost 
of leaving the work force. Applicants must 
have an undergraduate business degree and 
at least three years work experience. The 
traditional two-year program, as well as other 
part-time programs, are also available.

Accounting graduates might find this op-
tion attractive if they are looking to broaden 
their business skills. Business fundamentals 
are reviewed during the summer. During the 
fall and spring, students specialize in their 
electives, taking advantage of several applied 
learning options including advanced con-
sulting projects, entrepreneurship from the 
McGuire Center, investment management, or 
an immersive international trip.

For information on admissions contact 
mba_admissions@eller.arizona.edu, or call 
1-888-355-3762.

Master of Accounting 
Program Updates

The Masters of Accounting program offers students an option 
between four different tracks of study: Audit, Tax, Manage-
ment Information Systems (MIS), and Entrepreneurship. These 
tracks provide our students with a curriculum specifically aimed 
to support their post-graduate career goals. More information 
regarding the courses within each track of study can be found 
at http://accounting.eller.arizona.edu/master/curriculum.

The Masters of Accounting Program offers Teaching Assistant 
positions to their students. We currently have 17 TA’s within 
the Masters Program. Donations that are made to the Depart-
ment help fund TA positions which make the Masters of Ac-
counting Program more affordable for students.
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Arizona Accounting Benefactors
We are grateful to those who have made individual contributions and to employers who have matched individual gifts, given gifts in kind, or 
provided separate, designated grants.  We would also like to encourage contributions by those of you who have been unable to give in the past.

Gifts to the Arizona Accounting Benefactors Club are divided into the following categories: (personal contribution, or personal 
contribution and employer match)

	P latinum	 $3,000 or more		  		  Bronze		  $500 – $999	
	 Gold		  $1,500 – $2,999  				   Copper		  $100 – $499
	 Silver		  $1,000 – $1,499			   	 Brass		  up to $99

We wish to thank the following individuals and employers for their contributions from July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010, as posted by 
the University of Arizona Foundation.  If we have excluded you, or have not correctly acknowledged your contribution, please call the 
Accounting Department at (520) 621-2697 so we can correct any error in acknowledging your generosity.

Thank You For Your Support
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Deloitte
	 Platinum	 Keith W. Renken
	 Gold	 Paul F. Herrera
		  Michelle C. Kerrick
		  John D. Maddox
		  Diana J. McCutchen
		  Frederick & Janet Williams
	 Silver	 Peter J. Badenhuizen
		  Scott C. Cannon 	
		  D. Matthew Glines	
	 Bronze	 Donald F. Riegger
		  Bradley A. Smith
	 Copper	 Bonnie J. Allison

Gregory P. Altman
Jacqueline A. Bruhn
Graham B. Johnson
Carina A. Knisley
John P. Niecikowski
Allison Palmer
Briana L. Rader
Ashley L. Scorsatto
Tiffany S. Warda
Senad Mustafic

Ernst & Young		
         Platinum	 Ronald Butler, Jr.

	 Michael A. Coumides
	 Michael C. Hoyle
	 Kevin W. McHolland
Gold	 William C. Heimerdinger
	 Courtney & Jeremiah Jolicoeur
Silver 	 Joel I. Dembowski
	 Teresa Diegue
	 Jeffrey Hoops
	 Elizabeth R. Johnson
	 John M. Taylor

	 Bronze 	 Amy L. Bond	
		  Derek A. Hampshire
		  Daniel M. Eng

	 Nicole K. Lewis
	 Copper	 Roman G. Eskue
		  Kelly E. Gaulke
		  Elizabeth A. George
		  Trevor S. Goss
		  Bradley K. Hoge

Copper (cont.)	 Casey R. King
		  Wiran P. Korala
		  Tim D. Laskoski
		  Colin D. Malchow
		  Denise Rayas
		  Cody W. Schuster
		  Han Song
		  Christopher T. Todaro
		  Carissa D. Werlinger	
		  Brooke M. Westemeier
		  Abigail E. Zoellner
	 Brass	 Stephanie M. Chance
		  Matthew D. Collins

Freeport-McMoRan Copper & Gold
	 Gold 	 Hugh O. Donahue
	 Bronze	 Bradley J. Fox
	 Copper	 Timothy J. Olson

Grant Thornton LLP
	 Gold 	 Andrew D. Bailey, Jr.
	 Silver 	 Ryan J. Hopkins
		  Robert Huefner
		  Bradley Preber
		  Zachary S. Snickles
	 Bronze	 David Damron
		  Holly E. Daetwyler
		  Linnette D. Klinedinst
	 Copper	 Noel C. Ata

KPMG
	 Gold	 Teresa M. Ashworth
		  Bradford K. Towne, Jr.
 	 Silver	 Samuel L. Fogleman
		  Candace Jacobs
		  Philip A. McKenzie
		  Edwin A. Rodriguez
		  Robert S. Shanley
		  Michael R. Suba, Jr.
	 Bronze	 Steven R. Lainoff
		  Jeffrey A. Lee
	 Copper	 Gary B. Baker
		  Lauren B. Dickey
		  Mark A. Fusler
		  Lorna B. Pederson
		  Lauren E. Sloan	

Marsh & McLennan Companies, Inc.
	 Gold	 Andrew Feng

PricewaterhouseCoopers
	 Platinum	 Diane E. Costantino
		  Reed S. Mittelstaedt
	 Silver	 Andreas & Mary Coumides, Jr.
		  Michael J. Dutton
		  Marco Leon
		  Dennis P. Trunfio
	 Bronze	 Byron M. Jeffers
		  Christopher & Meagan Stephens
	 Copper	 Jonathan R. Chevalier
		  Stephanie L. Cole
		  Adam D’Angel  
		  Lindsey L. Downs
		  Tanya Rice Eskue
		  Julie A. Hughes
		  Amy Shauwei Hwang
		  Kelly Jackson
		  Gregory J. Karnos
		  Marie P. Kemling
		  Patrick & Stacy Loftus
		  Christina C. Nordvall
		  Amber N. Price
		  Micah L. Reinhold
		  Karina Rivera
		  Aimee A. Roberts
		  Patrick M. Trimble
		  Meagan E. Yannitell	
	 Brass	 Ksenia A. Loginova

Raytheon
	 Platinum	 Dr. John J. Slosser

Shell Oil Company
	 Copper	 William J. Burhans

U.S. Bancorp Foundation
	 Copper	 Christopher B. Fonseca

Matching Gift Program Contributors



Name(s)________________________________________________________________

Home Address #1 ________________________________________________________

Home Address #2 ________________________________________________________

Home Phone ____________________________________________________________

Home Email ____________________________________________________________

Class Year(s) ____________________________________________________________

Business Phone __________________________________________________________

Contribution

I/We wish to make a tax-deductible gift of $_______________________to Eller College of

Management DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING

(check enclosed) Make check payable to UAF/Department of Accounting

Charge to my/our credit card (authorization signature required at the end of this form)

MasterCard Visa American Express

Card# __________________________________________ Expiration _____ / _____

My/our gift above will be enhanced with corporate matching funds from

______________________________________

I/we would like my/our commitment to be confidential

I/we would like to make a gift in honor of ______________________________________

Signature _____________________________________________ Date _________________

Signature _____________________________________________ Date _________________

Special Instructions

Corporate Matching Gift

www.accounting.eller.arizona.edu

Please mail this form to:
Eller College of Management
DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING
McClelland Hall, Room 301
P.O. Box 210108
Tucson, AZ 85721-0108

Phone: 520.621.2620
Fax: 520.621.3742
Email: accounting@eller.arizona.edu

Throughout the year, our alumni, donors, staff, faculty, students, and corporate partners make
countless contributions to the Eller College. These generous partnerships and commitments help us
strengthen our mission, achieve excellence, and educate students.

As the College continues to advance and grow, we hope you will make a commitment to invest in
the future of the Department of Accounting.

Your gift provides opportunities for our students and faculty that would not otherwise be available.
For more information, or to make your pledge now, visit www.eller.arizona.edu/invest.

I/We would like to support the Department of
Accounting as follows:Yes!

The Department of Accounting Needs Your Support

Individual and Business Contributors
	 Platinum	 Accounting Student Association
	 BDO Seidman, LLP
	 CBIZ Mayer Hoffman McCann, PC
	 Clifton Gunderson, LLP	
	 Dan & Amarjeet Dhaliwal
	 William L. & Darlene Felix, Jr.
	 NSBN, LLP
	 Douglas R. Rogers	
	 Sempra Energy	
	 William S. Waller
	 Silver	 Anonymous
		  Susan M. Albring
		  Sook Chan & Kihwan Kim An	
		  Jay L. Buck	
		  Frances C. Foy
		  Ronald R. King
		  Timothy P. Spencer
		  Wetmore and Company, LL
	 Bronze	 Anonymous
		  Monica L. Banyi
		  Michael J. Calegari
		  Mei Cheng
		  Kirsten A. Cook
		  Audrey A. Gramling
		  Oliver Zhen Li
		  Brian W. Mayhew	
		  Karen D. Mlawsky
		  David A. Monheit
		  Garth F. Novack
		  Raynolde Pereira
		  Mark T. Ross
		  Thomas P. Standring
		  Nathaniel M. Stephens
		  Michael J. Suriano
		  Mark & Susan Trombley
        Copper	 Jonathan L. Alexander
		  J. Craig Barker
		  Kevin M. Burnett
		  Steven & Frankie Cutler
		  Nicoll M. Daly
		  Robert J. Fullerton
		  Charles & Grace Groombridge
		  Douglas K. Haywood
		  Thomas M. Holcombe
		  Allison P. Koester
		  Lance Martin
		  Kathryn B. Maxwell
		  Cameron J. Omoto
		  Beverly K. Rench
		  Elizabeth N. Shlapack
		  Eugene A. Stout, Jr.
		  Elroy E. Voss
		  Hugh E. Warren
        Brass	 Kimberly L. Avila
	 Jeannette L. Brauchli
	 Dena F. Buehring
	 Katlin M. Buns
	 Vivian S. Butler
	 Douglas K. Haywood

Brass (cont.)	 James A. Chyz
	 Virginia D. Diebold
	 Judith G. Doing
	 Larissa N. Duran
	 Jessica J. Grout
	 Donald E. Keller
	 Samantha L. Kenter
	 Cindy K. Leotaud
	 Marion & Marty Levy
	 Amy E. McClure

Brass (cont.)	 Scott A. Molos
	 Brittany L. Moreno-Parker
	 Amanda L. Perkins
	 Lisa Roethle
	 Edward Sanders
	 G. James Wright
	 Flo Zenblu
	 Xiaomin Zhou



Eller College of Management

DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING

McClelland Hall, Room 301
P.O. Box 210108
Tucson, AZ 85721-0108

CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

Where are you and what’s new?
Please share news of your work, family, and adventures with us. We may include your news in future alumni notes. You can bring us up-to-
date by emailing the department at accounting@eller.arizona.edu.
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These numbers do not reflect all Undergraduate and Master of Accounting graduates, just those reporting.

WHERE DO OUR GRADUATES GO?

A survey of our December 2009, 

May 2010, and 

August 2010 graduates says . . . 


